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I support this because it will ultimately save us money, which is a must right now due 

to inflation. Importantly it covers everyone. Plus I will lead to much better health 

outcomes than what we currently see from our for profit healthcare model. Finally, it 

will save labor unions time and resources to not have to bargain healthcare with the 

company.  


